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Hello All,
We hope this finds you all well.  Thank you all again for the kind words of encouragement, the staff truly appreciates them!   We also want to thank all the talented people who have been sewing masks and making cards.  The Residents are all stylish in their masks and appreciate being thought of. As always, we continue to be vigilant and follow guidelines that have been put into place and are following the recommendations and guidance provided by The RI Department of Health.   All in all it has been another very good week!
As we look forward to some of our local businesses opening up next week, we ask for your continued support as we will be at the end of the list for opening back to our new normal.  We will continue to have the visitor restrictions currently in place for a while longer.
[bookmark: _GoBack]*Mother’s Day is around the corner (see the attached menu) and we know that many of you would like to drop off gifts.  Please stick to the drop off guidelines of Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday between 10am and 3pm.   This is a big help to the staff!
*FLOWERS- We are waiting for clarification from the Department of Health regarding flowers.  Stay tuned, we will send a notice later in the week.  
*ZOOM CALLS- Please contact Judi via email (jlutz@theseasons.org) to set up a zoom call.  We will need to spread out the calls for Mother’s Day for Saturday, Sunday and Monday.
*Doorway activities are going well with the addition of doorway crafts.  We are making maracas to prepare for the Cinco di Mayo rolling pub on Tuesday!
*Visitors- Please continue to visit at a distance.  Visits can happen with your loved from the second floor balcony with family and friends in the parking area.  We know you want to be closer, if everyone respects the rules and we will get there sooner than later.  We are working with the Health Department for guidelines going forward.
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